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Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

From: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul) <kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 4:14 PM

To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: temp liq.

 

 

From: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 11:41 AM 
To: 'Deb Phillips' 

Subject: RE: temp liq. 

 
There should be no service, consumption or display of any liq. without a license.  

 

From: Deb Phillips [mailto:dphillips@blessedsacramentsp.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 10:07 AM 

To: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: RE: temp liq. 

 
Thanks Kristina. 

My question still is not answered. 

IF a church group, who meets here monthly, without any charge, has members who bring liquor to the meeting – what 

do we do about that as it relates to a license. 

deb 

 

From: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul) [mailto:kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 8:51 AM 

To: Debbie Phillips 

Subject: RE: temp liq. 

 

Deb,  

I have attached a portion of the State Stat. there is a limit per year for the amount of temp. licenses 

the church can have at that location.  You will be getting a letter to outline that in the next day or so. 

 

 

340A.401 LICENSE REQUIRED. 

Except as provided in this chapter, no person may directly or indirectly, on any pretense or by any 

device, sell, barter, keep for sale, charge for possession, or otherwise dispose of alcoholic beverages as part 

of a commercial transaction without having obtained the required license or permit. Rental of or permission 

to use a public facility is not a commercial transaction for the purposes of this chapter. 
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From: Debbie Phillips [mailto:dphillips@blessedsacramentsp.org]  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2015 6:28 PM 

To: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: RE: temp liq. 

 

Kristna 

Question 

If a parish group that meets monthly brings in a few beers or hard liquor to have during their mtg do they (we) 

need a liquor license 

Deb 

On Mar 6, 2015 6:53 PM, "Debbie Phillips" <dphillips@blessedsacramentsp.org> wrote: 

No. No reason to talk with anyone. 

Thanks for everything 

Deb 

On Mar 6, 2015 2:53 PM, "Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul)" <kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Your welcome Deb. Is there anyone I should be talking to. I think this will be an on-going complaint.   

From: Deb Phillips [mailto:dphillips@blessedsacramentsp.org]  

Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 2:20 PM 

To: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: RE: temp liq. 

  

Kristina: 

Thank you for everything that you and your office managed to do today to assist us in our hour of need. 

  

Deb Phillips 

Business Administrator 

Parish of the Blessed Sacrament 

2119 Stillwater Ave E 

St Paul MN  55119-3805 

Tele:  (651)738-0677 

FAX:  (651) 738-6492 

Website:  www.blessedsacramentsp.org 
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From: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul) [mailto:kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us]  

Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 1:12 PM 

To: dphillips@blessedsacramentsp.org 

Subject: temp liq. 

  

The fax # here is 651-266-9124. 

  

Kristina Schweinler 

Sr. License Inspector 
DSI 
375 Jackson St. 

Saint Paul, MN 55101 

P: 651 266 9110 

C:  

F:  

kristina.schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  

  


